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Comments: If areas for snowmobiling continue to close I have no reason to visit the Rocky Mountains. If you go

up to Alaska they don't have riding restrictions for 99.9% of their land and don't have any issues. Snowmobiles

don't damage the land or disrupt animals. As a avid hunter I have seen deer less than 50 yards not be bothered

by motorized vehicles. Most animals migrate during the winter months closer the the roads anyways and lower

elevations. Common sense has to take over at some point and open more land to space out riders and minimize

the distribution in the current areas that are open now. Tax local business revenues will take a huge hit has areas

close. Again just use some common sense. 


